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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 16/2020 

Date: 9th January 2020 

Chief Minister Sends Letter of Congratulation to Vice-President Iglesias 

The Chief Minister Fabian Picardo has written to the leader of Podemos, Pablo Iglesias, to 
congratulate him on the announcement by Moncloa that he will become Vice-President of the 
Kingdom of Spain. 

In his letter, the Chief Minister expressed his sincerest hopes for genuine dialogue that is respectful 
of the rights of the people of Gibraltar to determine our own future. 

The Chief Minister also noted the welcome remarks of Podemos representatives to this effect in 
the Spanish Parliament.   

 


